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Project Development Branch
Standards and Specifications Unit

DATE:		May 3, 2019MEMORANDUM









TO: 	All Holders of Standard Plans

FROM:	Shawn Yu, Standards and Specifications Engineer
	Project Development Branch

SUBJECT:	Revised CDOT Standard Plan M-608-1

The Project Development Branch has issued Revised CDOT Standard Plan M-608-1 Curb Ramps with 10 sheets, effective May 3, 2019.

This revision supersedes the 2017 CURB RAMPS with 10 sheets, dated February 23, 2017.  Please note, that this Standard should be used in conjunction with the revised version of the sample construction project special provision, Revision of Sections 105 & 608, Detectable Warnings, dated May 3, 2019.

Detectible Warning Pavers are no longer a standard option, the detail sheet has been moved to the Project Special Detail page as D-608-1 Curb Ramps.

Detectible Warning Pavers are no longer a standard option on projects without permission from the engineer, see updated Revision of Sections 105 & 608.  Turning Space is now included in the Pay Area.  General Notes have been greatly expanded to add significant guidance and to remove inconsistencies with PROWAG.  Language referencing CDOT’s construction tolerance for ADA Curb Ramps has been removed, CDOT standard practice regarding construction tolerances remain in place.  Clarity and examples have been added to all the curb ramp types.  Construction ramps have been moved to the Civil Rights Work Zone webpage.  

An electronic copy is available on the CDOT Design and Construction Project Support M Standard web site.  

https://www.codot.gov/business/designsupport/standard-plans/copy_of_2012-m-standards-plans

The revised standard plans must be used on all applicable projects advertised on or after May 30, 2019.  Please note, earlier use is permissible.

New and revised standard plans are to be marked on the Standard Plans List sheet in the plan set for projects requiring their use.  The following link on the Design Support page on the CDOT website lists new and revised standard plans.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Link to Updated Standard Plan List: https://www.codot.gov/business/designsupport/standard-plans/2012-standard-plans-list

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Ken Brubaker at 303-757-9804 or Joshua Keith at 303-757-9021.
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